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HALLOWEEN PARTY: Although it was very cold Dave again had a wonderful turnout and a
great halloween party.

FRIENDSGIVING: There were 14 people that gathered for Friendsgiving. We all had a great
time. We learned a new card game called “Trash”. Easy to play and can have any number of
players. Looking forward to playing it again in the future.

CHRISTMAS PARTY: Bill and Cheryl will be hosting us Saturday December 2 at their new
house (they will send a separate e-mail with the address and sign up sheet for side dishes).
The event is at 5pm for social time and dinner around 5:30 - 6. Ham, tea and water are
provided. If you choose to participate in the gift exchange bring a gift for $20 for your same sex.

PLANNING MEETING: The planning meeting will be at the Johnson County Library on 87 street
Saturday December 9 from 9 - 11. Bring ideas for extended rides and restaurants / dinner rides
to the meeting.

MEETING LOCATION: We discussed the advantages of staying where we currently have been
meeting / looking at another place / going back to Perkins for our meetings. It was decided we
will continue to meet at Johnny’s in the coming year.

DINNER RIDES: Our last restaurant for the year will be Dos Reales
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50/50: Ron won $27

Respectfully submitted: Madame Secretary Patti Kelsey









